
From: Office of the President & CEO <ja ime.davies@portagecollege.ca> 

Sent: January 17, 2023 2:16 PM 
To: Craig Copeland <CCope land@coldlake.com> 
Subject: You're Invited 

G) CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Nancy Broadbent 
President and CEO 

Hello, 

I am excited to announce that after a three-year hiatus we are once again 
hosting our Student Scholarship Fundraising Dinner in Lac La Biche this year. 

Our headliners on Friday March 3, 2023 will be Hockey Hall of Famers Kevin 
Lowe and Doug Gilmour. They will be talking about their days on opposite 
sides of the Battle of Alberta as well as their time with teams like the Toronto 
Maple Leafs, New York Rangers, and Montreal Canadiens. 

There wi ll be an amazing prime rib meal, live and silent auctions and some fun 
games for patrons to enjoy. 

Purchase a table of eight at $1,000 for your group. We are also looking for 
donations for the silent auction. If you have anything to promote your business 
or initiatives, please contact Rick Flumian at 780-623-5591 or email. 

All the money raised wi ll be going to our new internal scholarship endowment 
so we can continue to fund our many student scholarships. 

I hope you wi ll come out and support this great cause and enjoy a fun evening. 
To purchase tickets please click the link below. 




